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School Messenger
 

 
We want to thank our amazing staff and amazing families for your support during
these uncertain times. Things were changing quickly and we had to reconsider
and adjust our plans daily. So we appreciate your patience as we worked to setup
classroom sites, and gather learning materials for all of our students.
We recognize that this is a challenge to families and we are trying to provide as 
much flexibility as possible. The teachers have worked hard to create a temporary
distance education program. Students will be required to complete all assigned
work. This is how the state will measure and give us credit for attendance. If
students are not doing the work, they will not be given credit for attendance and
will not earn enough seat time to move to the next grade. We are already
hearing positive reports from teachers that they are communicating with students
and families and they are responding with their completed assignments and
goals. Keep up the great work Sidewinders!
We have attached a document from the Superintendent of Schools, Jhone Ebert
with updated information and resources for families. Although we are now all
working from home, please know that we are available to answer any questions
you may have. All correspondence and communications from administration will
be sent via Infinite Campus using the inbox, email and possibly text. If you have
any updates to your contact information please log in to infinite campus and
update it in the system.
Stay safe and again thank you for your support,
SSMCS Administrative Team

Ms. Marlo, Head of School
Ms. Denise, Principal
Ms. Danette, Director of Operations
Ms. Kim, Special Programs Administrator
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